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Attention: Clerk of the Washington State Supreme Court
[ am writing to respectfully request that the proposed amendments to RAP 10.10 be rejected.

[ echo the concerns that have been well-stated by many others. In criminal trials, admitted
exhibits often document invasions to victims’ homes, privacy, identities, and bodies. The
current proposed changes provide no protection for this information, which is properly
protected under CrR 4.7.

While it is certainly important that individuals seeking to appeal their convictions have the
ability to seek appropriate review, preparation of a Statement of Additional Grounds does not
require citations to the record nor possession of exhibits. The proposed amendments to this
rule raise serious concerns about the potential for misuse and weaponization of incredibly
sensitive information and should be rejected.

Thank you for your consideration of my input and that of all who have submitted comments.

Sincerely,
Susan Harrison

Susan Harrison (she/her)

Vice Chair-Economic Crimes Unit, High Priority Repeat Offenders (HIPRO)
Senior Deputy Prosecuting Attorney

King County Prosecuting Attorney's Office

Phone: (206) 477-1966 | (206) 321-9313
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